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Nina Ruiz

From: Catherine Hansen-Lee <cathy.h@mvea.coop>

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 3:44 PM

To: Nina Ruiz

Cc: Jim Kennel

Subject: Update V 1810

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Service at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

Nina, 
 
I have been informed that MVEA has the utility easement in hand and will be recording it on the next 
trip to the County.  With this I have been told we are comfortable with letting you know that MVEA has 
what is needs for easements and has no objection to the vacation of the utility easement along the 
north lot line of Lot 3B of Bent Grass East Commercial #2B. 
 
If you have any questions please let me know.  My phone number is listed below. 
 
Thank you, 
Cathy Hansen-Lee 
Engineering Administrative Assistant 
Mountain View Electric Association, Inc. 
Phone 719-494-2636 
Fax     719-495-9130 
 
Website: www.mvea.coop 
 

 

 

This association is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 


